
  

     Himachal Pradesh 

     Public Service Commission 

 
              No.3-06/2019 –PSC (E) Dated;  Shimla-171002, the  8

th
 January, 2020    

                                                  “PRESS NOTE” 

  With reference to advertisement No. 24/2019 published on 26-12-2019, in the 

leading news paper. it has been decided by the H.P. Public Service Commisson that the H.P. 

Subordinate Allied Services (Preliminary) Examination, 2019 shall be conducted on 9
th
 February, 

2020 at various Examination centres of Himachal Pradesh.  

  The particulars of all the provisionally admitted candidates showing their names, roll 

numbers, centre of examination and instructions to the candidates etc will be uploaded on the official 

website of the Commission in due course of time.  

                    Sd/- 

                          (Rakhil Kahlon), IAS 

             Secretary, 

                       H.P.Public Service Commission 

            Phone No. 0177-2623786 


